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As we close out our year of reporting for our programs | still need several reports from
all Districts except for District 4 which is 100% reporting for the year. Please make
sure you get your report to me ASAP so | can add your totals to our Dept report.
Those that reported on time are eligible to be in the running for the Dept awards.

| had great pleasure in reading many reports that had some great community
involvement following the program guidelines. There were a lot of reports that did not
qualify for this program so they were not added to my totals. Please read over the
material at your School of Instructions for this program next year so you understand
the program qualifications. | still received monetary amounts, Aux planned fundraisers
or events, monetary or materialistic donations given to other groups, hours that were
compensated in a monetary or donation to the individual or Aux, programs with the US
flag involved, etc. These are NOT reportable under this program. The pictures were
great to see but we must remember to wear our logo or words stating we are the VFW
Auxiliary. The small details are what make this program unique. Be proud of your
membership into one of the largest Veterans organizations there is. What you do for
others is what makes you unique and be proud to let others know you are an Auxiliary
member. You have been great at getting out in your towns and other organizations
this year and | only see bigger and better for next year! Keep looking for new
opportunities to give your talents and hands to helping others. Each one of you makes
a difference in our world. Your compassion and willingness to give of yourself for
others is unmeasureable. | look forward to seeing a representative of your Auxiliary at
the Dept meeting in June!
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